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HEADS UP!  
 

12
th

 October 2018 

 

We’ve had a brilliant week at school this week! On Wednesday, class 2 visited The 

Heights of Abraham in Matlock Bath to learn more about tourism and how former 

industries have been used as tourist attractions. We were lucky with the weather and  

had a beautiful day. 

 

The amazing Mr Parkinson has MADE a new portable cloakroom from wood for our 

class 2 children to enable them to keep their things in the classroom (and avoid any 

messing about at the other end of school!). In keeping with our new ‘tidy’ ethos, 

please could you encourage children only to leave essential items in school such as 

PE kit, a coat and ONE jumper or cardigan.  It would help if wellies and walking 

boots came in on a Friday and went home at the end of the day. Many thanks for 

your support and cooperation in this matter. 

 

Open the Book came on Thursday and told us about of the baptism of Jesus with 

some help from the children. 

 

Next week, we are starring on Silk FM as SCHOOL OF THE WEEK.  Our recordings 

will be broadcast every day at 3.45pm and they are also available as a podcast on 

the website: https://www.silk1069.com/  

 

POLITE REQUEST FROM RESIDENTS 

Forgive me if this is a message you have heard before, but local residents have 

asked that parents park considerately when dropping off and picking up. They 

especially asked if people could not block cars already parked on the cobbles from 

driving onto the road – it seems to be causing some frustration and annoyance. 

Many thanks for your support in this – we need to maintain cordial relations with 

our neighbours. 

 

https://www.silk1069.com/


Appointment times for Parents’ Evening on 23rd October will be available to book 

next week via the school website.  Details of how to access this will be sent home 

on Monday so that you can log in and book your preferred time. Please can we 

encourage you to download the app so that staff (including the head!) can use this 

to send you brief messages and reminders. 

 

School photograph proofs were sent home this week.  If you would like to order, 

please complete the order form and send in with payment to the school office by 

22nd October. 

 

There will be a PTA meeting in the bar at 6pm tonight to discuss arrangements for 

the Christmas Fair which will be held on Friday 30th November. Please do come 

along, even if you haven’t been before – everyone is lovely and very welcoming. 

Have a relaxing weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

Monday 15th October   Y5 to Chester Cathedral for Pilgrim Day  

(Y5 please arrive at school for 8.10 am) 

Tuesday 16th October Front Row Music Lessons 

Tuesday 16th October Class 2 swimming 

Wednesday 17th October Cricket 

Thursday 18th October   Open the Book & Eddie Latch (maths teacher from 

Poynton High) visiting class 2 

Friday 19th October  Key Stage 2 visiting Hampers of Hope in Bollington 

Friday 19th October  Forest Schools 

Sunday 21st October  Family Service at St Christopher’s 10.45am 

 

 

 

 


